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News From The Chief
4

Fellow Brothers, ,
. Flease read your chapter news to find out what is going on in
", your own chapter. Those of you who are eligible for'ﬁrotherﬁgﬁ@u

w» I hope to see you on November 11 at Camp Gustin. Don't forget that

! % dues need to be payed for 1991 before Dec. 31, 1990!
' : Yours In Brotherhood,

William W. Walker
Madockawanda Lodge Chief
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{.JYérk Chapter

PoE York Chapter meets the first Thursdav of each month-at the
: : Scoutmaster Roundtables-Alfred Parish at 7:30p.m. Get a ride with

) .
; .your Scoutmaster. We are getting organized and brainstorming for a
deas to share,

the

» fantastic fall and a Super spring! Bring your i
£ the Arrow to meet-

1
* enthusiasm, and a fellow member of the Order o
ings and functions. Remember upcoming events. See you at the next

.

§
f "meeting!!i"”

e

: Chapter Chief-Brendan Dennis

3 5 Chapter Vice Chief-Todd Fortier
. 1 Chapter Secretary-Chris Maraghy
k! :
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¥****Anyone who undertook their Ordeal in 1990 and did not

receive a copy of the OA hanbook may pick up their copy from their
Chapter Chief or at the Lodge Banquet!*¥**x% '

{<{<<{<L<Brotherhocd Ceremony>>>>>>

On Sunday, November 11, 1990 at Camp Gustin, Sabattus, Me. at
3 p.m. Madockawanda Lodge will conduct an induction ceremony for
anyone eligible for Brotherhood. All eligible Ordeal Members should
have been sent a letter explaining this event. The registration
form on the bottom of the letter should be sent in along with the
letter and special Brotherhood fee should be mailed as soon as

possible as they wust be in the lodge Secretary's hands no later

than November 111!

A specific percent of conversions are needed for us to make
National Honor Lodge and it is a great opportunity for all eligible
to seal their membership in the Order!! (All Brotherhood and Vigil

members to attend. We also need brothers to help with the
interviews!!)

banquetbanquetbanquetbanquetbanquatbanguatbamqu@ﬁhanquethanqwaiban@

The 1990 Annual Lodge Banquet is coming!! This year's
banquet is looking very exciting! You will not want to miss
this year's program which will include a video which was madg
right here in our lodge. We have also invited the 1990
National Chief, John Meckley III, and the Past National
Chief, Dave Erb! The banquet, which is being hosted by
K-Valley Chapter, will take place on December Z, 1990 at
the Augusta Civic Center at 3:00 p.m. A price has not been
set as of yet but further will be on it's wayv! Make plans
now to attend this very special event! (Dues can also be pay-

‘ed at this banquet as it will be one of the last times to pay!)

banquetbanquetbanguethanquetbanqueibanqmetbanquﬁtbaﬁqueﬁhanquﬁt%anq

¥****Anyone who has not earned the 75th Anniversary Award and
who were not able to attend the Camp Hinds rededication ceremcny

in July, will have their awards presented to them at the annual
banquet! ! *&%kx
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(((((((Looking For Interesting Articles)}))}})

The lodge secretary is looking for YOUR article or contri-
bution for tha ue and coming Turtle 8cups {!!1 If you have any
interesting artwork that can be photographed or if you have some

fact or story pertaining to the Order or ocur lodge please send it

e L, Michael Fortin-Lodge Secretary
9 Woodvale St.
Portland, Me. 04102-1324
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encioesd my dues for 1990
( Make changes hera if difforent from label)




snowshoe Chapter
Brothers,

Our chapter is beginning to pick up again. We are now having
our regular meetings on the first Sunday of every month at 1:30p.m.
at the Primarv School on School Street in Wilton.

Steve Gooch has started work on & ceremonies team. If you are
interested please come to the next meeting and talk to him.

Don't forget to pay your 1991 dues before Jan. 1, 1991. It can
be paid at the lodge banquet on Dec. Z.

Yours in Brotherhood,
snowshoe Chaptaer Lhim
Timothy A. McDonald

Downeast Chapter,

Our chapter put on an Ordeal at Camp Bomazeen the weekend of
Sept. 14-16. There were 6 candidates that went through their
ordeals that weekend. One of them was from cur chapter. It would
have been good to see the rest of the candidates go through.

Don't forget there will be a Brotherhood day on Nov. 11. If
you are eligible for the brotherhood or know anybody that is
eligible then bring them with you. The more Brotherhood conversions
we have the better so we can earn Nationel Honor Lodge. There also
is the Banquet on Dec., Z.

Yours in Brotherhood,

TR ey SO T S T —Chief~-Patrick ‘Kldé@f s S S O

ice Chief-Peter ma%lin
Vice Chief-Ethan Hedblom
(P.S. Anyone interested in being part of the new lodge dance team
contact Dave Drever at 549-7402., The ultimate goal af tha team is

Lo dance in the National Competition at the University Of Tenn,
in 1992! Those of you eligible for brﬁtherheaﬁ need to get it on,
Nov. 11. It's onliy afterncon and evening, can't be eaﬁxer* This is
all we need for National Honor Lodge.}

Mike Kidder~Advisor

Casco Bay,

I would like to announce the election of Nathan March as ,
Chapter Secretary. Also Steve Hall is our new Vice Chief. I would
also like to thank Frank Maguire for his talk about getting started
with indian costumes. The next function is the Lodge Banquelt on
Dec. 2. I hope to see 2z large turnout.

Yours in Brotherhood,
David Thurston
Casco Bay Chapter Chief

*%% Jf anyone knows about brothers Robert Palmer and Lester Hadeau
please contact the lodge secretary. These brothers show up on our
lists as active but are not getting any maill as we éa not have
their addresses or any other information about them. **¥
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